
Welcome to 5th Grade
Northwest Elementary 

Mrs. Hudak



What to 
expect? 



Welcome to the 5th Grade, we’re so excited 
to meet you! This school year will look a little 
different. We will be wearing masks, but 
don’t worry..  you will be allowed to have 
mask breaks! We will be social distanced, 
and our class will remain in one room.  
Breakfast and Lunch will be in the classroom 
and specials will be in the classroom.  We 
want to keep everyone safe J



OUR  
CLASSROOM



Classroom Expectations 

Students will be: 
- Confident
- Responsible
- Reflective 
- Innovative 
- Engaged



Meet your 
Teacher
Mrs. Hudak



I have been in 
education for 8 
years.  Some 
of my favorite 
things to do 
are farming 
and gardening 
J



I’m looking 
forward to 
meeting you on 
Monday!


